
June 1, 2014 
 
 
 
Dear Dr. Ribeiro, President, of Sociedade Brasileira de Educação Matemática  
 
The National Council of Teachers of Mathematics (NCTM) is proud to recognize 
Sociedade Brasileira de Educação Matemática (SBEM) as one of our International 
Corresponding Societies. 

NCTM founded International Corresponding Societies as a means to build stronger 
ties with professional associations of mathematics education in other countries. 
Through this process NCTM agrees to:  

1. Acknowledge Sociedade Brasileira de Educação Matemática as International 
Corresponding Society of the Council and link to your website. 
 

2. Offer one (1) free annual meeting conference registration to an official 
representative of the corresponding organization. 

International Corresponding Societies of NCTM are recognized for terms of five 
years. As leadership changes please send updates to me at dbarnes@nctm.org. 

Included is a PDF of the certificate which will be mailed to you as well.  These can 
take some time to be delivered. 

You will also receive information on NCTM’s 2015 Annual Meeting and Exhibition 
in Boston, Massachusetts, April 15-18, 2015 this fall. If an official representative from 
your organization plans on attending, please let me know so that a complimentary 
registration can be processed.   (This does not include travel, room and board.)  

We welcome you and I look forward to the opportunity to meet you in the future. 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Dr. David Barnes,  
Associate Executive Director for Learning, Research and Development. 
National Council of Teachers of Mathematics  
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